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Religiose di Maria Immacolata Missionarie Clarettiane 
 

General Government 

 

PMA 27/2020 
 
 

To the Superiors and Prefects of Major entity 
 

Dear sisters, 

just a few lines to accompany the sending of the "CLARETIAN Contest 2020" with the slogan: 

ONE FAMILY AND ONE HEART FOR THE MISSION that in the missionary October 

calendar is planned to be launched on day one. The contest is designed for the students of our 

educational centres and for children, teenagers and youth of other pastorals groups  

 

There are two attachments: 

 

1. Motivation to the Contest in Word format so that you can insert in paragraph 3, 

"Contest rules", the e-mail address to which the local coordinators will send the 

participants' works. Once you write the e-mail I invite you to convert the document into 

PDF so that those who receive it can use the link in paragraph 3, point 5 "Registration 

and presentation". 

 

2. Poster of the contest, realized with the CANVA program. You will receive an e-mail 

to access the poster in case you want to make any changes. It is important to work on a 

copy and not on the original so that changes are personalised to the entity. In case of 

difficulty, please write to Miriam at miriam.dilello@claretianas.org . 
 

Once again I am grateful for the collaboration offered by sisters and laity in the preparation of 

the "CLARETIANS Contest 2020" and from now on, the collaboration of sisters and laity for 

the realization of this competition. It is a special initiative in this jubilee year. I hope that the 

material can reach as soon as possible the educational centres and the communities that animate 

various pastoral groups in the age group proposed for the competition. 

 

May the Lord continue to open us to the creativity of the Spirit to announce with our missionary 

life the Good News of the Kingdom. 

 
 

A fraternal greeting 

 
 

Rome, 1st October 2020. 
Saint Teresa of the Child Jesus, Patronnes of the Missions 
 

Priscilla Latela 
General Prefect of Apostolic Mission 
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